
 

 

Fall 2024 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Highland Lakes Recycling Club will meet on Fridays at 7:50-8:30 a.m.  The members of the 
club will collect recyclables from bins around campus and take them to the large recycling bins 
behind the cafeteria.  The students will be divided into groups that will be responsible for a part 
of campus ensuring that recycling bins are emptied and functional.  Members will also be part of 
promoting recycling on campus through various activities. 
 
Students that wish to become members need to be available every week to help with the weekly 
duties.  Due to the physical demands of the club activities, participating students must be 4th – 8th 
grade. Please sign the lower portion of this paper and return it to Mrs. Schrade so your child has 
permission to participate. 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 

Holly Schrade 
HLS Orchestra & Music 
(623) 376-4345 
holly.schrade@dvusd.org 
http://www.dvusd.org/hl-schrade 
 

Sign me up!  I wish to participate in the Highland Lakes Recycling Club for the 2024-2025 
school year!  I realize that participation in the club includes responsibilities that I will do my best 
to fulfill. 

Student Name __________________________________________________________________ 

Student Signature _______________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher _____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name ___________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature ________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone __________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Email ___________________________________________________________________ 

Student Email __________________________________________________________________ 


